Pediatric Nutrition

a dietetic practice group of the

Academy of Nutrition

and Dietetics

Dear PNPG Members,

Welcome to a new program year with the Pediatric Nutrition Practice Group! I am excited and honored to be serving as your 2023-2024 chair. The chairs that have served before me, most recently Toni Maraglino, have amazed and inspired me with their commitment to this group and their accomplishments while serving. I am humbled to be following in their footsteps, and grateful for the guidance and support they provide. This DPG wouldn't be successful without the hard work and dedication of our 50+ volunteers serving as executive committee chairs, committee members, ad hoc workgroup contributors, and many other roles. It truly is a group of amazing Pediatric Dietitians! If you would like to get more involved and volunteer with us, please fill out the **volunteer form** on the PNPG website. We have opportunities for many areas of interest and various levels of time commitment. What really keeps the wheels turning behind the scenes is our Executive Administrator, Terry. Terry has been keeping PNPG organized and running smoothly for many years now and I am truly grateful to have her back for another program year! In the year ahead, I am looking forward to leading and engaging with you, our members, on the discussion board, in pop-ins, at webinars, and at FNCE. I am hoping to meet many of you in person at this years' FNCE, taking place in beautiful Denver, Colorado! We are planning a member reception and networking event that you won't want to miss! So, I encourage you to register for FNCE and mark your calendars for Sunday, October 8th from 5:30-7:30pm to join us at the PNPG member reception! We will also be bringing back the PNPG Symposium in the spring in a new and exciting format, so stay tuned for more information on that soon. There are so many benefits to being a PNPG member, so please check them out, and take advantage of all that we have to offer you. Thank you for being leaders and experts in the field of pediatric nutrition and bringing your insight, knowledge, and care to our DPG. Looking forward to a great year ahead!

Best.

Dana

Dana Vieselmeyer, MPH, RD Chair 2023-2024